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2021-2022 School Year 
 
Dear Friend of St. Anthony School, 
 
We need your help! 
 
On October 8, 2021, St. Anthony School is hosting their 23rd Annual Golf 
Tournament at White Mountain Country Club.  The proceeds of this event 
will help us to further the vision of providing a faith-based education with an 
emphasis on academic excellence to the youth in our community. We have 
students from all over the White Mountain area. 
 
The success of this event depends largely on the generosity and support of 
individuals and businesses in our local community.  We are in our 16th year 
of operation and the monies raised will go directly to our Capital Campaign 
Fund. We have plans to build a new facility to serve our ever growing student 
population. 
 
Please consider a donation of merchandise or services for our prizes and 
raffles or sponsoring a hole.  We are looking forward to another successful 
event and hope that you will help us to continue to offer an enriching 
educational opportunity for a growing number of children in our community. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Bryan Yorksmith 
Principal 
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Developing your child’s mind, body, & soul 

 


